Public Hearing Shinnston City Council 

For Comment on:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY OF SHINNSTON TO AMEND ARTICLE 148.03 OF THE CODIFIED ORDINANCES OF THE CITY OF SHINNSTON TO ALLOW FOR GREATER COMMUNITY INCLUSIVENESS ON THE SHINNSTON DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
City Of Shinnston, West Virginia

December 28, 2015
The Public Hearing of the Shinnston City Council for
AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY OF SHINNSTON TO AMEND ARTICLE 148.03 OF THE CODIFIED ORDINANCES OF THE CITY OF SHINNSTON TO ALLOW FOR GREATER COMMUNITY INCLUSIVENESS ON THE SHINNSTON DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY was called to order at 7:00 P.M. in Council Chambers on Monday, December 28, 2015 by Mayor Sam DeMarco. Mayor Sam DeMarco, Vice-Mayor Bob Burnett, Councilpersons Rodney Strait, James Coulter, Mary Ann Ferris, Brian Parish, and Patrick Kovalck were present.  Also present were Interim City Manager Debra Herndon, City Attorney Trey Simmerman, Finance Director Scott Fowler, Chief Jason Carlson, City Building Inspector Vince Smith, and City Clerk Kathleen Panek.

Maxine Weser asked for an explanation of the Ordinance. Interim City Manager Herndon explained the Shinnston Development Authority wishes to expand the number of Board members and to include people with vested interest in the development of Shinnston (ie business owners) who may live out of City Limits to be on the Board with a vote.
Marion Russell said it means that outsiders will be running the town. He maintains the Shop N Save runs the town now. Councilperson Ferris tried to explain the Ordinance to him to no avail.

There being no other comments, the Public Hearing was closed.

The Public Hearing was closed at 7:07 P.M.
________________________________________

Kathleen Panek, City Clerk
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